
Newsletter 42  Monday 4th December 2023 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas is well and truly approaching at Slimbridge Primary School! Today we dug out the 

Christmas decorations from the loft and we now have a beautifully decorated tree in the hall. 

The children have started rehearsing for the Carol Concert, KS2 Performance and the 

reception and Y1/2 Nativity. We are really excited about sharing these events with you. Please 

see the dates for your diary box below. We have also been very busy decorating stars to go 

on display at the church … they look beautiful – well done to all the children. On Friday we 

enjoyed our Crazy Colour Day – thank you to everyone for your kind donations for the tombola 

which will take place at the FOSS Fayre on Wednesday 13th December at 3:15p.m.  

Thank you for your continued support of our school, kind wishes, Mrs Hillman. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa’s Post Box has arrived 

Our Christmas Post Box is now ready for 

card deliveries. If your child would like to 

send Christmas cards to their friends, 

please ask them to post the cards in the 

box in the corridor outside the hall. Our 

Y6 children will then sort and organise 

the cards ready for delivery. Please make 

sure children’s first and last names are 

on the front of the envelope and also the 

name of the class. Thank you. 

Dates for your diary: 

Christmas Jumper Day—7th December 

Reception Nativity: 2.30 p.m. Monday 11th December & 2:30 

p.m. Thursday 14th December (School Hall)  

Y1&Y2 Nativity: Tuesday 12th December 2:00 p.m. and 

Thursday 14th December 3:30 p.m.  

KS2 Christmas Play: Tuesday 12th December 6p.m St John’s 

Church 

Carol Concert for all children at St. John’s Church, followed by 

FOSS Fayre in the Village Hall: Wednesday 13th December 

2:15 p.m. start for Carols in the church and 3:15 Foss Fayre at 

the Village Hall. See you all there! 

Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 20th December 

End of Term: School Finishes at 1:30 p.m. on Friday 22nd 

December 

INSET DAY: Monday 8th January 2024 

Children return to school: Tuesday 9th January. Gates open 

at 8:40 a.m. 

  

 

 

News: New piano teacher 

We welcome to Slimbridge 

our new piano teacher, 

Hannah Thomas who will be 

available for lessons on 

Wednesday afternoons. 


